
From: Stephanie Baines
To: Planning
Subject: Windmill Inn, Stainsacre
Date: 19 December 2017 16:54:56

Your ref: NYM/2017/0840/FL
Our ref: 17/04588/PSH250
Application in respect of use of land for the siting of 6 no. shepherds huts for holiday use at
Windmill Inn, Stainsacre
 
With respect to the above planning application I confirm that I have no objections in principle to
the granting of planning consent. 
 
The huts meet the statutory definition of a caravan and therefore the owners should be made
aware of the need to obtain a caravan site licence.
 
Regards,
 
Stephanie Baines
Technical Officer (Residential Regulation Team)
Scarborough Borough Council

w: www.scarborough.gov.uk
 
Office: Town Hall, St Nicholas Street, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO11 2HG
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_

DISCLAIMER

This email (and any files transmitted with it) may contain confidential
or privileged information and is intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited
and may be unlawful - you should therefore return the email to the
sender and delete it from your system.

Any opinions expressed are those of the author of the email, and
do not necessarily reflect those of Scarborough Borough Council.

Please note: Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored 
for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications.

This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses,
but please rely on your own virus-checking procedures.
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